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Hello, I would like to place on record that I am against the proposed Brrooklands Farm Development. My 
main objections are set out below 
 

 Local health services are already be badly over-stretched with patients frequently unable to get 
registered with dentists for example. How will the current network of health centres cope? 

 There will be significantly increased traffic on local roads. Whitstable is already very busy and 
Improvements to this part of South Street will incur more traffic as a result of the Brooklands Farm 
development. 

 Swalecliffe sewage works is already unable to cope with existing demand and this kind of 
development, added to Pearson Heights and others, will surely push them too far, resulting in more 
sea pollution that is already beyond acceptable. 

 The loss of versatile agricultural land and open-landscape wildlife habitats. The size of this 
development is surely bad for genuine biodiversity. 

 
Regards, 
Adam Corke  
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